


would no longer walk our dog around the beautiful countryside we are so lucky to enjoy 
in this area. I worry about what this would do to the mental health of our family as much 
as I do the physical health. Our choices would be to feel like prisoners in our own home 
or to uproot our family to somewhere that we are not putting their health at risk and in 
doing so, the stability and security we were so proud to provide our children would be 
taken away from us.  
I hope that this will give you further insight to what impact these proposals have for 
young families like ours. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Amy Bennett 
31 Albrighton Drive 
Kidderminster  
DY10 2NX 
 
 


